
MINUTARIAN from DG MARK 

For meetings the Week of August 3, 2020 

 

 

It’s really simple my friends….each of you brings a friend to a meeting. Boom! That’s it! No sales pitch 
required. No promises made of great things. Just share the fellowship and the do goodery we do.  How easy is 
that? 

One other thought during these Zoom times, is to reach out to former members and offer them the 
opportunity to re-engage. Some people are feeling very isolated now. They might really welcome coming back, 
but they may not be comfortable just showing up. Others may like not having to take the time to travel for a 
meeting so Zoom is now a great option for them. 

The other part of the August monthly theme is New Club Development which I will talk about later in the 
month. For now, think of these suggestions and come up with your own to help increase your membership. 
Just remember to engage your new members so they become Rotarians, not just members of Rotary! 

Yours in Rotary – DG Mark 


